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Community Awareness
The SOC team distributed mini footballs featuring
National and Local Crisis Hotlines to educate the
community. Thanks to the partnering SOC school

districts for throwing these out to students &
families at football games this season!

System of Care Site Visit
The System of Care grant is a federal initiative
provided by SAMHSA, with state oversight
from TIEMH and HHSC. Earlier this month, the
state oversight teams visited Weatherford,
offering a fantastic opportunity to showcase
the dedication of Parker County in developing
a robust local System of Care. A big thank you
to the Parker County Hospital District for
hosting the visit and supplying lunch. Visit
their website to learn more about their
awesome programs:
https://www.pchdtx.gov/p/departments  

We truly appreciate our community partners!
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Guiding Principles Spotlight!
Systems of Care incorporate or link with mental health promotion, prevention, and early

identification and intervention in order to improve long-term outcomes, including mechanisms
to identify problems at an earlier stage and mental health promotion and prevention activities

directed at all children and adolescents. 

Learn more here! 

Peer Group:
What is it? 

We are continuing to look
for campuses to include in

our Youth Peer Group
schedule. If you're unsure
about what peer groups
entail or their benefits,

please refer to the flyer on
the right to help inform

yourself, school
administrators, parents, and

students!

https://txsystemofcare.org/about/
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Warmest wishes for a Happy
Thanksgiving from the System of

Care team. We are truly
appreciative of each one of you!

We encourage you to embrace and
cultivate a spirit of gratitude this

holiday season. See resource
below 


